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Cat Painting by Oasis House resident artist

A Time for
Thanksgiving
This is the time that we focus on being

thankful for what we have, a time to

reflect on the past and present. At

Lifekeepers we are grateful for the

opportunity to assist people in their

homes by meeting their needs. 

These were
decorations
that we
already had
here. All the
residents
helped
decorate."
Genesis House



Autumn Outdoor Fun. 
Indoor Activities.

When the weather is right, we enjoy going for walks in the rustling leaves,

enjoying the fresh air, and talking together about what we are thankful for. 

Indoors we get to be creative involving different art projects or decorating for

the holidays. Shown here are more art projects completed by our resident

artist at Oasis House.. We are so proud of his talent and thankful that he can

share with us. 

These are just a few of the 
 many completed or started
projects in his book, but
these are the ones he
wanted to show everyone." 


